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EBIS UPGRADE: MYLANDGATE AND SHOPFRONT OFFLINE OVER EASTER 

 

Landgate has been working towards a major upgrade to its financial system known as EBIS. This upgrade 

is critical for the continued operation of our online customer systems and to improve efficiencies. 

 

In order to minimise the impact on our customers and the general public, the upgrade is scheduled over 

the Easter long weekend. 

As a result, MyLandgate and Shopfront will be offline from:                                            

17:30 (WST) Thursday 17 April 2014 

 

MyLandgate and Shopfront will return online from: 

06:00 (WST) Tuesday 22 April 2014. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact Landgate Customer Service team on 08 9273 7341 or email 

customerservice@landgate.wa.gov.au 
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